
Huntington Foundation for Excellence in Education 
PO Box 552 

Huntington, NY 11743 
 

 

        August 15, 2011 

 

Dear Teachers, Staff and Administrators, 

 

Attached, please find the Mini and STAR grant applications for the 2011 – 2012 school 
year.  In order to be both fiscally responsible and environmentally conscious, HFEE will not be 
distributing hard copies of the applications and will make additional forms available for 
downloading via the HUFSD website. 

 

Kindly read the terms and conditions carefully before submitting applications and please 
note the deadline dates.   HFEE does not participate in the funding of transportation costs for field 
trips and due to budgetary constraints, HFEE will not participate in the funding of smart boards.  
Not all grants need to be specific to technology, many of our smaller grants have had a profound 
impact.  Be Creative!  A few good questions to ask yourself may be “How can we enhance the 
educational  process” and “What can we do better to help our students learn”? 

 

We look forward to receiving your grant applications.  If you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact me. 

 

Thank you. 
Sheri Lewis-Taylor 

 
Huntington Foundation for Excellence in Education 
Grant Administrator 
(631) 385-4751 

        lewtay5@aol.com 
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